STANFORD UNIVERSITY STANFORD, CALIFORNIA 94305

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS

March 4, 1969

Mr. Leonard M. Siegel 2357 Oakwood Drive East Palo Alto, California

Dear Mr. Siegel:

As you have been informed, President Pitzer has accepted the recommendations of the Stanford Judicial Council contained in its Statement of Proceedings dated February 27, 1969. I am writing to inform you of the procedure for paying the \$50 you are required to pay.

The Council's recommendations provide that \$25 be paid by you prior to your registration for Spring Quarter of the 1968-1969 academic year, with the balance to be paid prior to your registration for Autumn Quarter of the 1969-1970 academic year. (However, the Council also provided that in no event shall you receive a degree from Stanford until the full amount has been paid.)

Payment to the "Martin Luther King Fund of Stanford University," as directed, should be made at the Student Accounts Office on the first floor of the Old Union (Student Services) Building.

Sincerely,

John P. Smith

Assistant to the President and Dean of Students

JPS/1m

al - poed pir te Main oil contained in To-si dry 27, 1965 - 7 disakt

cc: Professor Jack H. Friedenthal Chairman, Stanford Judicial Council